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It was a beautiful morning for some fishing! I joined residents young and old from throughout Monroe County at Powder Mills 
Park for the annual Intergenerational Fishing Derby. Thanks to Monroe County for planning this great day and ordering this 
beautiful weather! I hope everyone had a fun and successful day at Powder Mills Park.


